5/16/2016 City of Sunnyvale Mail - input on 835 Dartshire into 2 lots and 2 houses ATTACHMENT 6

Page 1 of 1
q George Schroeder <gschroeder@sunnyvale.ca.gov>
input on 835 Dartshire into 2 lots and 2 houses
Robert Hoop <[ Sat, May 14, 2016 at 3:58 PM
To: George Schroeder <gschroeder@sunnyvale.ca.gov>
Mr Schroeder,

| am opposed to Sunnyvale allowing the lot at 835 Dartshire Way to be subdivided
into 2 lots. There is just too much development in Sunnyvale. The congestion
keeps increasing and quality of life keeps decreasing. The SJ Mercury News
recently reported a survey that a substantial majority of SF Bay Area residents
are unhappy with the direction in which we head. And one of the major reasons is
decrease in quality of life due to congestion. This 835 Dartshire proposal in just
one more lot, but the reality is each development seems to be one more; and
each adds to the decline in our quality of life.

| think that the Planning Commission, Planing Department, and City Council are
out of touch with its resident and that is sad.

Regards,
Robert Hoop

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e883b580ba&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=154b17dfd8d9960c&sim|=154b17dfd8d9960c
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